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Indian Day Schools Settlement - 
Claims Process Begins Today 

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 13, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2020) The 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to advise the 
community that the Indian Day Schools settlement Claims 
Process has been launched as of today. 
 
This means that eligible Class members will be able to begin 
submitting claims for compensation for harms suffered while 
attending federal Indian Day Schools. Those eligible will have 
two-and-a-half years to submit their claim – beginning today 
and ending on July 13, 2022. Claim forms are now available at 
MCK main reception and online at www.indiandayschools.com. 

 
While this is not an MCK initiative, the MCK is committed to 
ensuring Kahnawa’kehró:non are kept up to date on any and 
all developments in this matter. A webpage 
(www.kahnawake.com/indiandayschool) has been created to 
assist community members who need any type of information 
on this matter, including correct contact information, websites, 
and more. Additionally, a temporary information office will be 
set up in Kahnawà:ke in the near future. For further 
information, please contact Vernon Goodleaf at 450-632-7500 
or at idsclaims@mck.ca. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Vernon Goodleaf 
Technician 
vernon.goodleaf@mck.ca 
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Territory 
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Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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